
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

 
We had a wonderful week!  It was short, but we still learned a lot.  We 

took our Theme test over material we have learned in Reading, started 

regrouping in Math, talked about animals and much more.   
 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  We will wrap up chapter 8 and begin Chapter 9 next week.  In 
chapter 9 we will start learning about the Ten Commandments.  This will help 
us to prepare for First Reconciliation.  We will reflect on the Commandments 
that we do not follow very well in our own lives.  Please continue to practice 
your prayer so you are prepared for First Reconciliation.   
 
Math:   We will continue Chapter 3 and regrouping.  We are catching on, but 
practice makes perfect.  Keep practicing your facts at home. 

Reading/English: We will focus on some Halloween writing.  We will 
talk about our five senses.  We will then write a five senses story to share on 
Halloween.  There will not be a spelling list next week.   
 

Social Studies/Science:  In Science, we will continue to learn about 
animals and plants.  We will be wrapping up our chapter on this and reviewing 
all that we have learned. 
 
 
 
 



REMINDERS: 
Field Trip – Tuesday, October 22nd – remember to bring 

your lunch if you did not mark school lunch 

 

October 22nd and October 24th – Parent Teacher 

Conferences 

 

Friday, October 25th – No School 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


